STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIQ BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
{5051 334-6178

January 31, 1984

Mr. Perry Pearce

General Counsel

0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Re: Louis M Wyman Jaco 55-Y & Jaco 58 D-32-20N-9W
Dear Perry:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter I wrote Mr. Wyman, requesting
remedial action on the referenced wells. I visited the lease
on 1-30-84 and no action had been taken, nor have I had a
reply from Mr. Wyman.

In the past this company has been very lax in filing reports,
lease upkeep and compliance with OCD rules and regulations.
Therefore, I would like to turn this matter over to the legal
department for further action.

I placed shut in notices on the wells 1-30-84.

Yw'/é %gry

Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector

CcG/dj

cc: Dick Stamets
Reading File
Well File~"
Operator File
Arlene Luther



